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Wednesday 5" March, 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,

Our current topic is ‘Fun on the Farm.” As part of this, Reception will be going to
Lambing Live! During our afternoon visit to a local farm we will get to speak to a
farmer, go for a walk around a farm, and hopefully see some lambs being born!

The trip will take place on Monday 24" March. We will be leaving school after lunch
and will be back at school in time for the end of the day.

Please send children to school in their forest school clothes, with a coat to wear to
ensure we all keep warm and dry during our visit. Children should wear trainers to
school and change into their school wellies before we leave.

The trip itself is free, but to cover travel expenses the cost will be £1.50 per child.
This can be paid via ParentPay. In doing this, you give your consent for your child to
attend the trip. Please can | ask for this to be done by Wednesday 19" March.

We are looking forward to a wonderful day out on the farm.

Mrs Paige Perrin.

Reception Class Teacher.
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